
RGC Open Meeting Minutes January 16, 2020
                                                       

Meeting Called to Order 6:30 – Including the board, there were 19 people in attendance of 
the open meeting.

January 2020 board meeting minutes approved.

Board Members Present: Dennis Foxx, Steve Hiett, John Parola, Gary Krohn, Paul Wilson, 
Jesse Sierra, Steve Hitchcock, Dave Arellano, Ron Floyd, Jim Perry

Board Members Absent: Bryan Lange, Harry Wharff, Tim Turnquist, Rico Johnson, Paul 
Christianson

President’s Report – Steve Hiett welcomed new members and stated that Robert Kvick and Jeff
Blackmon will be performing the audit of the club for this year.  

Vice President’s Report – Dave Arellano shared that he is working on the Christmas party and 
plans to return to the Timber Creek.

Tournament Director’s Report – Jesse Sierra reported that 57 players played in the first 
tournament of the year, the Captain and Crew.  The official results have been posted.  

Handicap Chairperson’s report – Gary Krohn reported that the transition is being made to 
World Handicap System.  Gary is helping members update their memberships through the 
MyNCGA app.

Tournament Bookkeeper’s Report – Harry Wharff was absent but reported that he is working 
to make the payouts for tournaments run more efficiently by moving to electronic payouts in 
some instances.

Treasurer’s report – Paul Christianson was absent.  

Secretary’s Report – Paul Wilson announced we have 197 paid members, and 76 non-renewals 
year to date.  21 new members have joined the club this year.  All memberships have been 
transferred onto Member Planet and an email has been sent to those members who have not 
signed on to the site yet.  All Past Presidents who are not current members and have an e-mail 
have been included on an email list through the site so that they will receive newsletters 
published through Member Planet.  However, all Past Presidents who are not current members 
will not appear on Member Planet.

Webmaster’s Report – Tim Turnquist was absent but reported that Member Planet is up to date 
with the exception of January’s recent Board Minutes being posted.  All 2020 tournaments have 
been posted online and payments can be made to any of them through the website.  The old 
website will no longer be used after March 2020.



Rules Chairperson – Ron Floyd has enlisted Steve Taylor and Ken Lyon to help with the Rules 
Committee. Ron will review the local rules to make sure they are still up-to-date. Ron will move 
forward by marking the course for upcoming tournaments.

Correspondence – No Correspondence.

Old Business – No old business.

New Business – No new business.

Meeting adjourned at 7:17.


